
Dear State of Connecticut Legislatures,  
 

I am extremely shocked, disturbed, and disappointed in how this bill has been sprung on 

the public. We have not had due process in the legislative process and this bill goes against the 

rules that the legislatures are sworn to uphold. Myself, my husband and children would be 

there on Monday at the Capitol fighting against this bill but since we are public school teachers 

here in the state of Connecticut we must uphold our duty to our students and educate them. When 

you look at the room on Monday envision four more bodies we are there in spirit to say NO to 

this bill.  
If you are going to get suckered into to the lies and the fear that is happening in this 

country and take away our rights to exercise our religious freedom shame on this state. I have 

been teaching for 11 years, my husband for 13 years, I know other families who share the same 

religious beliefs and do not vaccinate. Their children are no threat to other children in public 

school. And seriously let’s think about this, my child who is healthy is a threat to children WHO 

HAVE BEEN VACCINATED and theoretically they are immune right?! How would my child 

or children who are not vaccinated be a threat?! This makes no sense to me. I know the science 

behind all this, and I KNOW THE TRUTH. This is against God. Read the bible, Do no harm to 

a healthy body.  
The argument stating that children who are not vaccinated can still be educated, since 

they can be homeschooled is bogus too. Our children need to work as a community. We are 
meant to be together. We are always talking about diversifying, socio-economically, ethnically, 
etc. This is no different. Now you are severing and dividing our state further. Let’s just go back 
to Nazi Germany times and put a yellow star on our children. This is discriminatory.  What’s next 
the state of Connecticut is going to tell us what to feed our children? Sounds ridiculous right?  

I ask you to vote no on this bill on behalf of family and the other families in the state of 
Connecticut who have the same beliefs. We should have had due process. Put yourself into the 
role of one of these families, how would you feel? Vote NO on this bill.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Elizabeth and Michael DiDomenic 

 


